
 
 
 
 
 

  
Minutes of November 7, 2006 

 
 
 
The meeting was called to order by the Secretary at 7:55pm. 
 
Present were:  Kevin Linehan, Chairman; Dirk Brouwer, Vice Chairman; T. Q. 
Hutchinson, Secretary and John Harold, General Registrar. 
 
The Secretary presided. 
 
The Board verified the materials submitted by the several Chief Officers of Election. 
They determined that Provisional Ballots had been cast in Precinct 2, 3, 4 and 6. 
 
The Board asked the General Registrar to investigate the feasibility of obtaining portable 
lighting for the sign at precinct 3 and shortening the L-Z pollbook at precinct 6. 
 
The meeting was recessed at 10:15pm. 
 
The meeting reconvened at 10:00am on November 8, 2006. 
 
Dan Drummond, Chairman of the Fairfax City Democratic Committee and James 
Kaplan, Chairman of the Fairfax City Republican Committee were present to observe the 
Canvass of Provisional Ballots. 
 
Provisional Ballots were reviewed as follows: 
 
Pct  Name     Accepted 
2  Robert Lee North   Yes 
2  Seyed Ali Jahanmir   No 
2  Jennifer Anne North   Yes 
3  Elizabeth Sullivan Rodriguez  Yes 
4  Jay Howson Porter, Jr   Yes 
6  Joseph Lucas Slovich   No 
6  Andrew Dennis Spurgeon  No 
6  Arthur Matthew May   No 
6  Meade Barrington   No 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
The Provisional Canvass was completed at 11:24am. 
 
Peter Everett and Ed Bogan joined the canvass. 
 
The Board recessed at 12:00pm for lunch. 
 
The Board reconvened at 1:10pm.  Bogan was not present, but returned at 1:38pm. 
 
The Board conducted the Canvass in accordance with Commonwealth Law and the 
instruction of the State Board of Election. 
 
The Board scheduled its next meeting for November 20, 2006 at 2:00pm. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 2:10pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
T. Q. Hutchinson, 
Secretary  
 
      


